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Comments: Hello, I oppose the proposed large expansion of the Holland Lake Lodge site by the new Utah-based

ownership group.  The site is adjacent to wilderness, in a small valley, with wildlife values at risk and natural

character.  The local area is already the site of a notable 5 star resort, and we do not need to be impacting the

recreation and cultural values of the Seeley valley with another one.  Best regards, Kyle Matthews


